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e Negative Covid test
on Dec 4

e No complications
with return flight on
Dec 6

e  Family sick with
covid in Netherlands
church

e  Maturity in the Neth-
erlands church

e Reacclimating to
Dutch life

e  More souls to be
saved
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Greetings All,

Psalm 105:1 “O give thanks unto the LORD; call upon his name: make known his
deeds among the people.” 1 want to start this report by praising the Lord for keeping us
safe on our whirlwind furJough. There were more than a few times when things
seemed to be going out of control, but the Lord’s protection was evident to us. Wheth-
er it was the near miss on the interstate in Florida or the 80mph tire blowout in Tennes-
see, we could see that the Lord was not finished with us yet. We are also very thankful
for the kindness and generosity of all those we were able to visit and the understanding
of those that we could not. We praise God for all of those that are a part of the Lord’s
ministry in the Netherlands.

All reports from the Church in the Netherlands have been pretty good since we left
there for our furlough, but we are very happy that we are only a little over a week away
from our return. There is still much growth needed before it can be given over to a na-
tional. We are thankful that while we were on a “day off” while in Louisianna, the
Lord gave us the opportunity to serve at the Louisianna State Fair. During the day
there, we were able to be a part of 3 people being gloriously saved through the glorious
gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ. The Lord also gave us the opportunity to witness to
folks all over the country and pass out many tracts while we traveled. We were also
very encouraged by the continuous efforts of the Lord’s faithful here in the USA.

Several prayer requests this time. We are getting our Covid tests for our return on
December 4, please pray for a negative test. Our return flight is leaving out of Detroit
on December 6. Please pray that all of the details of the flight will go as planned, no
complications. Also, please pray for our readjustment to the European life after being
back for a few months. The Netherlands is getting close to a new lockdown, pray we
get back before this is implemented. Pray for the church in the Netherlands, we heard
last Wednesday, there are several people dealing with covid. One whole family tested
positive and are at high risk because of underlying issues. We will begin searching for
a new meeting place for the church when we return. Pray the Lord helps us find the
perfect place for the work to increase. Please pray for each other! The opportunity to
be discouraged is everywhere, but we don’t need to dwell there!!

Love in Christ,
Eric & Lisa
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